
TOWN OF GARNER  
2024 ELECTRONICS  
RECYCLING EVENT

The Garner Public Works Department will be hosting an electronics 
recycling event Saturday, Aug. 24, from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the Public  
Works complex, located at 610 Rand Mill Road. This is a free drop-off for  
all electronics. 

* Please note that appliances (for example, microwaves, heaters, toasters, 
window A/C units, medical equipment, light bulbs, batteries, etc.) are not 
considered electronics and will not be collected at this event. 

For more information, please contact Public Works at 919.772.7600  
or at publicworksservicedesk@garnernc.gov. 


